
Tanglewood Kindergarten 

2025-2026 

 

Tanglewood currently has four KG classrooms.  We have one certified KG teacher per classroom 

and one part-time KG reading specialist for the grade level.  The current hours for FWISD KG are 

7:50 a.m. to 3:10 p.m.  KG students must be at least five years old on or before September 1, 

2025.  All KG students residing in the Tanglewood attendance zone are welcome to attend.  We 

encourage new families to register early so that we may plan accordingly.  The transfer list for 

students residing outside of our attendance is closed for 2025-2026.   

Registration for Tanglewood KG is done online through the FWISD Power School website.  

Registration will open for new students on April 1st, 2025 at 7:00 a.m.  If your child is currently 

attending a FWISD PK program, he/she will be considered a returning student.  Returning 

student registration may open at a later date.  Once online registration is complete and all 

documentation has been submitted and approved, you will receive a confirmation email with 

additional information. 

 

Please contact the school office at 817.814.5900 with any questions.   
 

 

 

 


